

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

12th March 2019

Dear Parents/Carers



As we have done in previous years, we have booked for tennis coaches from Hoylake LTC to come into school for special 35 minute sessions with each of our classes from Reception to Year 6. **The sessions will take on Tuesday, 19 March 2019.** For ease, all children can come to school in their PE kit and will go home in it at the end of the day. They will not need their uniforms for this day.

Please make sure that children come to school in their full PE kits, especially their tops and trousers please as it is likely to be cold. Furthermore, children should make sure that they have white or yellow socks and trainers or pumps for the tennis lessons as they will not be allowed to take part without them.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher







